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My fellow Optimists 
 
Wow!  What a whirlwind of a weekend.  Thank you 
to my entire team for making the First Quarter Con-
ference a big success.  I really could not have 
pulled it off without the great people of the Ohio 
District. 
 
We revealed a new website and had some great 
training on membership along with lots of commit-
tee reports.   
 
As I prepare for the February Conference I am look-
ing for clubs of any size from anywhere in Ohio to 
send me information on their Community Service 
Projects.  I would like to invite some clubs to come 
and share with the whole district what they are do-
ing for the KIDS.  I know that some people don't like 
to blow their own horns, but, there might be a club 
looking for a new project and you are just what they 
need to hear about. 
 
I am personally inviting each and every member of 
the Ohio District Optimist to come to the February 
Conference and join me in learning what some of 
the clubs in our great district are doing for the 
youth in their communities.  This conference will 
also be when Immediate Past Governor Brian 
McCormick will be awarding all of last years 
awards. 
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Just a reminder we will only be doing quarterly 
newsletters this year and they will come out after 
each conference. 
 
Register Early for the 2nd quarter conference and 
see you in February!  
 
 
Cherie Gentry, Governor 
Ohio District Optimist 
5038 St. Rt. 123 
Morrow, OH 45152 
513.850.1954 
 
 
 



Ohio District                                                                                     Page 4 

 

     Check out our new website… 
 

Ohiodistrictoptimist.org 
 
 
 

We have redesigned the website to use WordPress 
so that the site can be easier to maintain and be eas-
ier to view on mobile devices.  As with any new un-
dertaking, there will undoubtedly be bugs to work 
out.  If you see any, please let me know so that we 
can get them promptly fixed. 

Yours in optimism,  Cherie Gentry, Governor 

The 2016-17 Ohio District Handbook has been com-
pleted, but corrections are being made. Almost 
ready for distribution. You will be able to download 
the handbook (pdf) when corrections have been 
made I will let you know. It will require a passcode. 
 
You can go to: 
  

 http://ohiodistrictoptimist.org/secretary-treasurer-  
resources/ohio-district-handbook/ 
 

Passcode is kiss2017 
 

Special thanks to District Secretary Jim Elder for his 
hard and dedicated work on the District Handbook 
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                     2016-2017  

   Ohio District Conferences & Convention Schedule 
 
                        2nd Quarter District Conference 
                          Columbus, OH    February 10-11, 2017  
                            Embassy Suites Columbus— Dublin 
                                   5100 Upper Metro Place 
                                       Dublin, Ohio 43017 
                                     Phone: (614) 790-9000 

       
                  3rd Quarter District Conference 
                          Columbus, OH    May 5-6, 2017  
                            Embassy Suites Columbus— Dublin 
                                   5100 Upper Metro Place 
                                       Dublin, Ohio 43017 
                                     Phone: (614) 790-9000 

 
        4th Quarter District Conference/Convention 
                          Fairborn, OH    August 10-13, 2017  

Holiday Inn Dayton/Fairborn 
2800 Presidential Dr 
Fairborn, Ohio 45324 
Phone: (937) 426-7800  

 
 
           July 6-8, 2017 
 
                  Albuquerque Convention Center 
                   Albuquerque, New Mexico 
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Ohio District Scholarship Fund 
 
To All Ohio District Optimist Members: 
  
 Several times I have been asked, “Why do I continue to ask for 
donations to the Ohio District Scholarship Fund, when there is so 
much scholarship money shown in the budget?” 
 
 There are many past winners who have not yet claimed the Dis-
trict Scholarship supplements. These past winners have until they 
reach the age of 25 to enroll in a continuing education program and 
claim this money.  This is the restricted money shown in the budget. 
 
 The Ohio District has pledged to supplement the Optimist Interna-
tional Foundation Scholarships for the Oratorical, Essay and CCDHH 
contests, with an additional $1000 for each winner and $100 for each 
District Oratorical and CCDHH runner-ups each year. 
 
This means that we must raise $4,600 each year in order to 
meet this commitment. 
 
 We need every club to help in this effort.  A donation to the Ohio 
District Scholarship Fund may be sent to:  
 

William J. O’Neil 
   233 Broken Fence Drive 
   Medina, Ohio 44256 
    Or 
 Brought to the next conference. 
  

Thank you. 
  

Bill O’Neil 
 Scholarship Chair 
 

Please share this memo with all of your members! 
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 Optimist International Essay Contest 
 
Topic for the 2016-17 School Year is: 
  
      "Chasing Optimism in the Face of Challenges" 
 
          The Essay Contest is sponsored by Optimist International 
to give young people the opportunity to write about their own 
opinions regarding the world in which they live. The approach 
can encompass a young person’s personal experience, the ex-
perience of their country or a more historical perspective. In ad-
ditional to developing skills for written expression, participants 
also have the opportunity to win a college scholarship! 
 
          The guidelines require that contestants be under the 
age of 18 as of October 1, 2016 and attending school in the 
United States, Canada, or the Caribbean. Club winners ad-
vance to the District contest to compete for a $2,500 college 
scholarship. The District-level scholarships are funded by the 
Optimist International Foundations. The Ohio District of Optimist 
International also awards a $1,000 college scholarship. The win-
ner has until the age of 25 to claim their scholarships. 
  
          For complete information on this and other scholarship 
contests, please visit www.optimist.org – click Members – scroll 
down first column to Scholarship Contests. 
  
          The deadline for Clubs to submit their winning essay 
to the District Chair is February 28, 2017. 
  
           For more information, please contact: 
  

Sharon O’Neil, District Essay Chair 
233 Broken Fence Drive 
Medina, Ohio 44256 

                 oneil113@zoominternet.net or 330-722-7071 
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Dear Club Presidents:  
 

Congratulations for being chosen the President of your Optimist 
Club.  This is a great honor.  

 
When you appoint your committee chairs, please be sure to have an 

Essay Chairperson to run your club contest. Once you have the Essay 
Committee Chairperson, please forward his/her complete information 
to me.  I will be using it this year with updates, if any, on the Essay Contest.  

 
Here is some information on the Essay Contest. 
 
Topic for the 2016-17 School Year is:   
 
"Chasing Optimism in the Face of Challenges" 
 
This contest requires students under 18 as of October 1, 2016 and 
who are educated in the United States, Canada or the Caribbean 
to compose a 700- to 800-word essay around a central idea. The 
contest is designed to develop writing and critical thinking skills. 
One scholarship of $2,500 per District is awarded by Optimist In-
ternational each year. Plus the Ohio District of Optimist Interna-
tional also awards a $1,000.00 scholarship. 
 

          For complete information on the Essay Contests, please go to 
www.optimist.org – click Members – scroll the first column and click Scholar-
ship Contests. Then click on Essay Contest.  You will find valuable informa-
tion on this contest, including a Club Planning Guide. 
 
    Deadline to submit your Club’s winning Essay is February 28, 2017. 
 
          If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
          Yours in the Spirit of Optimism, 
 
                   Sharon M. O’Neil, 2016-2017 Ohio District Essay Chair 
                   233 Broken Fence Drive 
                   Medina, Ohio 44256 
                   330-722-7071 or oneil113@zoominternet.net 
 



 Ohio District                                                                                     Page 9 

   



  October 26, 2016                                                                     Page 10    
     



 Ohio District                                                                                  Page 11 

   



  October 26, 2016                                                                    Page 12    
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I have been an Optimist Club member for many years in the Board-
man, Ohio branch.  I have recently left my position as an administra-
tor in my public school district to stay home and write a book about 
the over testing  of our children in the United States. The book is en-
titled "Out of the Dark: A Direction for Change in Education and I am 
hoping that the Optimist Club will help me to get this book into the 
hands of people that care about children by posting the press re-
lease or a short bio as to promote the other members reading this 
book.  This is not about money (I make $1.00 a book).  I am truly mo-
tivated to get this book into the hands of as many people as possible 
to answer some tough questions about education in the U.S.  I am at-
taching my press release, my picture, the book cover, and below I 
have written a short abstract of the book and a bio of me. Please let 
me know if you need further information or have any questions.     
 
                                                         Thank you 
                                                         Wendy Samford, Ph.D. 
 
Wendy Samford, Ph.D. is a prior administrator of 13 years currently 
teaching graduate classes at two universities. Her current passion 
lies in co-investigating a state grant at Kent State University for im-
plementing a democratic form of teacher leadership.  She recently 
authored the book Out of the Dark: A Direction for Change in Educa-
tion (in press). She is a contributing author to Reconceptualizing 
Curriculum Development (2015), Theory of Educational Leadership 
as Curriculum Work (in press), and Leading from a Feminist Soul (in 
press).  She is happily married with four great kids and continues her 
work for the renewal of education in the U.S.  Visit 
www.wsamford.com for more information.  
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  “This book was written for teachers and concerned citizens 
about the over standardization of our schools in the United 
States.  It literally is a “Direction for Change” as it looks into how 
we arrived at this place we are in, theory behind why it is so hard 
for us to change this direction, illustrations of a more democratic 
way to educate our young people, example schools that are trying 
to break out of the mold and finally a call for teachers to take a pro-
fessional stand together and stop the madness of over testing in 
our great country. As a prior teacher and administrator, I felt com-
pelled to write this book in support of teachers leading their pro-
fession in a democratic direction.” 
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             Passing of the Gavel 
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The 

2016-17 
Ohio District  
Optimist Year  

Begins 
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                   From The                            
 
 
                                           
      of the Ohio District Bulletin Editor Darrel Basford                           
 
We are always looking for items to include in the District 
Newsletter each publication. These items can be from 
Clubs, Committee Chairs and members. If you have 
something to share with us please send these items to 
Darrel Basford at  darrelbasford@att.net . FYI  Governor 
Cherie Gentry would like the bulletin to go out quarterly 
after each District Conference 

 


